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Monday, 23 December 2013 

 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents & Carers, 
 
 
I am writing to inform you that the Academy will be closed to all students on Monday 4th and 
Tuesday 5th November. These inset days are to facilitate staff training for the continued 
success of NUSA. 
 
The Academy will be open as normal from Wednesday 6th November. 
 
Thank you for your continuing support. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
Richard Hadfield, 
Acting Principal 
 
 


